
 
SCRUTINY (CLIMATE CHANGE AND ENVIRONMENT) COMMITTEE – 3RD APRIL 

2024 
 

QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE 
 
Questions received from Councillor M Slater: 
 
In respect of the Council's Climate Change & Nature Strategy, references 6.13 and 
6.14 -  
 
1: Can the committee be given the number and percentage of Councillors who have 
completed the "mandatory Carbon Literacy Training" that has been offered to 
councillors since May, 2023?  
 
2: Can the committee also receive numbers and percentages of council employees 
who have received "key information about climate change initiatives the council" and 
have also completed any necessary training that ensures they have "a basic level of 
knowledge of climate change"?  
 
Response provided in the form of a presentation (attached) 


